
From: Clerk of the Board Public Email
To: jenaynjl@aol.com
Cc: Clerk of the Board Public Email
Subject: RE: Sacramento County CPAC meetings
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 3:02:37 PM

Ms. Derich,
 
Your comment will be forwarded to the CPAC members and filed in the
record for the upcoming meeting on Tuesday, June 2.
 
At this time we are asking the public to send comments electronically until
we have direction to make modifications. Given the existing orders,
technology and resources available to manage public meetings we are not
making changes to the procedures at this time. The meeting procedures
are in compliance with Brown Act which was relaxed under the Governor’s
Executive Order.
 
Thank you,
 
Florence Evans
 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors | 700 H Street, Suite 2450, Sacramento, CA 95814 | P 916-874-
5451
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Jennifer Derich <jenaynjl@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 2:37 PM
To: Clerk of the Board Public Email <BoardClerk@saccounty.net>
Subject: Sacramento County CPAC meetings
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.
 
Hello—I would like to know when the county decided to conduct CPAC
meetings without the community members present? We citizens do not
have a true voice if we have not been present when a project is being put
up for a vote and presenting their case only to the appointed CPAC. I
believe it may be a violation of the Brown Act. During this global pandemic
I believe there is a need to postpone such decisions until the publics
opinion is heard on any development, after they have received the same
presentation that is proposed to be given to the CPAC without their
presence.
PRESERVE ORANGEVALE’s COUNTRY LIFE!!!
Jennifer Derich
9201 Golden Gate Ave
Orangevale, CA 95662
916-996-6498
 
Sent from my iPhone

OFF AGENDA CPAC PUBLIC COMMENT 001



From: Jennifer Derich
To: Clerk of the Board Public Email
Subject: Sacramento County CPAC meetings
Date: Friday, May 29, 2020 2:36:56 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.

Hello—I would like to know when the county decided to conduct CPAC meetings without the community members
present? We citizens do not have a true voice if we have not been present when a project is being put up for a vote
and presenting their case only to the appointed CPAC. I believe it may be a violation of the Brown Act. During this
global pandemic I believe there is a need to postpone such decisions until the publics opinion is heard on any
development, after they have received the same presentation that is proposed to be given to the CPAC without their
presence.
PRESERVE ORANGEVALE’s COUNTRY LIFE!!!
Jennifer Derich
9201 Golden Gate Ave
Orangevale, CA 95662
916-996-6498

Sent from my iPhone

OFF AGENDA CPAC PUBLIC COMMENT 002



From: Jennifer Derich
To: Clerk of the Board Public Email
Cc: Dana Anderson; Sharon Brunberg; Kenneth Cemo; Sue Frost; Laura Eliseo; Crawford, Bob (MSA
Subject: Tomorrow’s new CPAC meeting...
Date: Monday, June 1, 2020 8:26:30 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.

Given the current national/ state crisises in our nation, I respectfully ask for a postponement of tomorrow’s
Orangevale CPAC meeting

Sent from my iPhone

OFF AGENDA CPAC PUBLIC COMMENT 003
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